
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we all continue to face the threat from the Coronavirus, Precision Images is taking steps to 
help protect the health of our staff, clients and community.  While we remain open for business, 
we’re attempting to minimize situations that may place individuals in a position where the virus 
could be transferred.  With that in mind we are immediately putting into effect “Hands Free 
Will-Call” for our clients who choose to pick up their projects. 

Clients who’ve chosen to will-call their projects will receive an automated email notification 
when their project is complete and ready for pick up.  Once you arrive to our Will Call Area (see 
map above), please call (503)274-2030 and alert us you are here.  One of our staff members will 
bring your package out to you and place it in your vehicle as you direct. 

This “Hands Free Will-Call” process will remain in effect until the threat from Coronavirus 
ceases to exist.  We thank you for your patience and continued support during this trying time 
for all of us. 

Be well! 


